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Grace Period Extended for Previous Edition of Form 1-918
We are extending the grace period for the previous edition of Form 1-918. Petition for U Nonimmigrant 
Status, including Supplement B, U Nonimmigrant Status Certification, through Dec. 31,2019. Starting 
Jan. 1,2020, we will only accept a Form 1-918 with edition date 04/24/19.

The current edition of Form 1-918 available on the USCIS website is dated 04/24/19. We previously 
indicated that starting July 2,2019, we would only accept the 04/24/19 edition. USCIS understands that a 
two-month transition period may provide a limited grace period specifically for Form 1-918, Supplement 
B, U Nonimmigrant Status Certifications, so we have extended this grace period. You can find the edition 
date at the bottom of the page on the form and instructions.
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